
Dear upcoming sixth graders: 
 
I do hope your summer is going well!  
 
As you may have heard, you are to read the Percy Jackson novel called The Lightning Thief. You 
do not have a written assignment to go with the reading; however, when school begins, we will 
go over the novel together and you will be completing a test and/or essay over it.  
 
I look forward to seeing you this fall. 
 
In Him, 
 
Mrs. Figueroa  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Lightning Thief (Percy Jackson) by Rick Riordan (ISBN: 978-0-7868-3865-3) 

 
 


